City of Albuquerque

P.O.Box 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

Depattment of Municipal Development

Richard J. Berry, Mayor Michael J. Riordan, P.E., Director

Monday, February 27, 2012

Gordon Reiselt

SILVER HILL N.A. (SHL)
1515 Silver SE
 Albuquerque, NM 87106

Re: Mid-Valley Drainage Management Plan

Dear Gordon Reiselt,

You are cordially invited to a public meeting for the Mid-Valley Drainage
Management Plan. The meeting will be held in the Basement Hearing Room at Plaza del Sol
(600 2™ St NW) from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm on Tuesday March 20, 2012. The Study Area is
marked on the attached flyer. x

The City of Albuquerque is studying the Drainage & Storm Water Quality in the Mid-
Valley Area. The Plan has identified deficiencies and recommends improvements. There will
be an opportunity at the public meeting for members of the public to ask questions and
provide input to the study team regarding the Drainage Management Plan.

Please call me at 768-2727, if you or your association is interested in learning more

-~ about this study.

Sincerely. W
/ '

John P. Curtin, Project Manager
Stormwater Management Section
Engineering Division

Department of Municipal Development
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